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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Free School Meal parcels for our pupils self-isolating 

 

Thank you so much for your understanding this week following the self-isolation of your child.  

We have arranged for a two-week Free School Meal (FSM) food parcel to be made available for our families in 

receipt of FSM. We hope your parcel will be of some help.  

It will be available to be picked up on Thursday 1 October until 3.15pm, and on Friday 2 October from 2.45pm-

3.15pm.  

#WeAreHereForYou  

Please pick your food parcel up by entering the reception gate. Each table in the playground to your left will 

have a year group’s food parcels, and your child’s name will be ticked off the list on collection.  

Thank you so much for your patience and cooperation over these last months, we really appreciate your help 

and support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Anna Theodosiou 

Headteacher 

mailto:office@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk

